To James

Dear Mr. McPeak,

This thank you note is so overdue!

You went to see my Mom at South Oaks Hospital in 2013: saw the challenge, and still took Mom into your Home! How blessed we were that there was and is, a James McPeak.

Your personnel is an extension of your high standards of dedication, compassion and professionalism as none of you gave up on Mom and just kept treating her with respect and dignity. She is now one "happy camper" and at home, in your home! I would be too – puppy visit days, watching the oldies of Dean Martin and I love Lucy, Bingo and all the other activities and festivities you spend money for and always have going on to make them happy.

You have a God-given gift that you were able to recognize and are using in making a difference in this world.

Thank you for what you created and continue to carry on.

Merry Christmas and a happy, healthy 2016.

Linda Marticce